U.S. Department of Justice

Washington, D.C. 20530

COc i '\U\l o\

Mr. Richard T. Ginman

Director, Defense Procurement and Acquisition Policy
Office of the Under Secretary of Defense

Department of Defense

3060 Defense Pentagon

Washington, DC 20401-3060

Dear Mr. Ginman:

I, Lisabeth L. Day, Procurement Chief, UNICOR, Federal Prison Industries (FPI), certify in
accordance with the requirements of Section 801 of the National Defense Authorization Act for
Fiscal Year (FY) 2008, that acquisitions conducted in FY 2015 on behalf of the Department of
Defense (DoD) by FPI will comply with all DoD procurement requirements for FY 2015 in
accordance with Federal Acquisition Regulation part 17.701.

Questions regarding this matter may be directed to Lisabeth L. Day, Procurement Chief, at
(202) 305-7304 or Lisabeth.Day(@usdoj.gov.

Sincerely,

A sabeth Qay

Lisabeth L. Day
Procurement Chief
UNICOR, FPI

Concurrence by Michael H. Allen_, Senior Procurement Executive, Department of Justice.
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